
 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Posner: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to invite you to donate some (or 

all) of your background research material for Case Closed to the JFK Collection at the National 

Archives. 

 

As you may be aware, the Review Board has been conducting depositions of the physicians who 

performed the autopsy of President Kennedy.  There has been, of course, a significant controversy 

about whether the autopsy doctors changed their position over time about the location and the extent 

of President Kennedy’s wounds.  In your book, and in your testimony to Congress, you referred to 

your interviews of the doctors that discuss this issue.  We believe it would be very helpful for the 

record to include transcripts and recordings of your interviews with the doctors in the JFK collection. 

 

In addition to the autopsy doctors, we believe that any interviews you conducted with other principal 

witnesses would help contribute to the historical record and would urge you to consider donating 

these other materials as well.  

 

I understand that   


